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December 10, 2008

VIA E-MAIL (Rules Comments@ao.uscourts gov)

Mr. Peter G. McCabe
Secretary of the Committee on Rules of Practice and Procedure
Administrative Office of the United States Courts
Washington, DC 20544

Re, Amendments to Rule 26 and 56 - Testimony on January 14, 2009, in San
Antonio, Texas

Dear Mr. McCabe:

I wish to give testimony before the Rules Committee on January 14, 2009 in San
Antonio, Texas, regarding the proposed amendments to Rules 26 and 56 of the Federal
Rules of Civil Procedure.

Please advise me of the hearing schedule once it is completed. If you need

additional information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your attention to this matter

truly yours,
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